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Dear Residents, 

I do hope this newsletter finds you all well and that you are all enjoying this 

glorious weather! We would like to let you know about our new project taking 

place on our top field - the ‘Path of Adventures’. The aim of the path is to allow 

us to access the field throughout the entire year for our daily Golden Run and 

to access the play equipment that is going to be built around the outer 

perimeter thanks to our PTA. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The PTA Colour Run  - Fundraising for the Adventure Trail 

Our PTA have organised a Colour Run 

event on Saturday 21 May from 

12.00pm to 5.00pm. This aims to be a 

colourful, inspiring and fun event for all 

the children and families at the school, 

as well as an opportunity to raise funds 

for our latest project mentioned 

above.  

Over the next few years the PTA are going to fund the building of new 

adventures (play equipment) for the children to use at lunchtime everyday. 

They will be evenly spread around the whole path so that the children can 

enjoy their school grounds. The aim of each ‘adventure’ is to encourage play 

and creativity so playtimes are happy for everyone. 

In June, I will be working with the School Council, who will consult  their classes 

so that the children choose what other adventures they want built around the 

outside of the new path. 

In the meantime, we are hoping to have our first adventure, a ‘Crinkle Crags 

Climber’, installed before the summer holiday and the money raised at the 

PTA’s Colour Run will help us achieve this goal. 

Wishing you all the very best for the summer ahead. 

Mrs Louise Druce 

Headteacher 

 

 

Dates for Diaries  
 

Colour Run Event on the 

Top Field Saturday 21 May  

2022 12.00pm - 5.00pm  
 

 

Term Dates 

 
Half Term  

 
Monday 30 May 2022 to  

Friday 3 June 2022 

 
Summer Holidays 

Monday 25 July 2022 to 

Wednesday 31 August 

2022 

We return to school  for 

the new term on Thursday 

1 September 2022 

All term dates can be 

found on our school 

website here https://

www.stamford-

green.surrey.sch.uk/

fileadmin/user_upload/

other_documents/

school_term_dates_2021_-

_2023.pdf 
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Working together towards a greener future 

These are exciting times for our Stamford Green Eco Warriors as they 

embark on new duties to ensure the environment is at the heart of 

everything we do. Eco Warriors were voted in by their classmates in 

Years 2-6. They have been discussing priorities for the group and have 

begun weekly recycling from each classroom. 

At Stamford Green, we have an Eco Code, which outlines the school’s environmental priorities. The Eco 

Warriors engaged their classmates in creating posters for a new design for the Eco Code for display in 

every classroom. All the designs were put up in 

the studio and the Eco Warriors (and others) 

voted for the one they preferred. They were all 

fantastic and reflected the children’s 

commitment to the environment. 

We are looking forward to introducing further 

initiatives as we move into the summer term, 

including broadening recycling opportunities, 

litter picking, and caring for the creatures around 

V A L U E S 


